Press Release/Report
Psychological Counselling Cell Govt. Degree College for Women Pulwama in
collaboration with IQAC of the College organised an awareness programme on
“Gender and Mental Health” on 11-06-2022 in the Conference Hall of the
College. The program started with welcome address by Principal of the College
Prof.(Dr.) Yasmeen Farooq. In her address madam gave an overview of the
mental health problems which are found in female gender. Gender is a critical
determinant of mental health and mental illness. The patterns of psychological
distress and psychiatric disorder among women are different from those seen
among men.
Women have a higher mean level of internalizing disorders while men show a
higher mean level of externalizing disorders. After the welcome address, a
special lecture was delivered by Aqsa Altaf (Programme Coordinator CGWC
IMHANS). In the beginning, madam gave a brief review of the history and
services of their Centre at IMHANS. After that she deliberated on gender
specific problems of mental health and their coping mechanism. In her
presentation, madam threw a light on the plight of female gender throughout the
world. According to WORLD HEALTH ORGANIZATION REPORT, 2001,
"Depressive disorders account for close to 41.9% of the disability from
neuropsychiatric disorders among women compared to 29.3% among men".
Leading mental health problems of the elderly people are, depression, organic
brain syndromes, and dementias and

majority of them are found among

women.
An estimated 80% of 50 million people affected by violent conflicts, civil wars,
disasters, and displacement are women and children.

Lifetime prevalence rate of violence against women ranges from 16% to 50%.
She also threw a light on the different determinants of mental health disorders
among females and intervention plan.
The second session was conducted by Dr. Muzaffar Ahmad Ganie ( Child,
Adolescent and Family Therapist) on the topic "Stress and coping of stress
among the college going students". He deliberated on what is stress, some major
stress factors among students, types of stress, fight or flight response, common
stressors, symptoms of stress, how vulnerable are women to stress and methods
for coping stress. Indeed it was a lucid deliberation on the topic.
A total of 70 students and faculty attended the programme.The programme
comes to an end with the vote of thanks presented by Prof. Heena Fayaz,
Assistant Professor of English. The programme started at 11:00 am in the
morning and ended at 1:00.
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